
 

 
 

 
 

 

May 2nd 2025 

Dear NAs  

 

Further to our communication of December 21, 2024, regarding the upcoming PAHF Congress scheduled for November 
15, 2025, in Miami, USA, please find attached the proposed Modifications to the Statutes for your review. 

We kindly request your input, feedback, and any proposed new or amended alterations by August 17, 2025, to 
lauramac@panamhockey.org. 

In accordance with Article 3.3.1 of the General Regulations – Alterations to the Statutes – the Board of Directors and/or 
any Member may propose changes to the Statutes at any meeting of Congress, provided that such proposals comply 
with the established procedures. 

Please note that minor corrections and additions have been highlighted in red for ease of reference. 

 

Thanks 

 

Laura Macchiotti 

PAHF Events and Development Coordinator 
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